
Catholic Trivia 9-5-25 Answers: 

 

1.​ In 1943 Fr. Michael O’Connor was named administrator of the 
new parish.  

2.​ Prior to Fr. Bill, our pastor, was Fr. Steve McCall. 
3.​ Our current building is our fourth church. The first was a small 

church that was moved and repurposed a couple times. The second 
is the city offices on Harding Street. The third church became our 
parish center. 

4.​ There are three churches in the Diocese of San Diego named after 
St. Patrick: in addition to our parish, there is a parish in Calipatria 
and another on 30th Street in San Diego. 

5.​ There are two Catholic parishes in Carlsbad: St. Elizabeth Seton 
and our parish. 


